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Hi, we are the Your Move students of Term 2. We are here to help the environment
by promoting travel smart methods to school, which reduces air pollution. Not only
is it good for the environment but it's good for your wealth and wellbeing. On top of
that it’s totally fun!

We are running a National Walk To School day event tomorrow Thursday
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24 May. We will be handing out raffle tickets to students who are being travel smart
on the day. The winning raffle tickets will be announced at recess on the day.
Come to Room 7 if you're one of the lucky winners to collect your prize.

Also, don't forget that every Friday is Fume Free Friday! We will be handing out
stickers to travel smart students later on this term on a Fume Free Friday. Make
sure you're being travel smart to get an awesome sticker!
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